
 
 

DESCRIPTION & JUSTIFICATION 
 
  
 

Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT) proposes in this filing to clarify its minimum  
 
period language, and to update the language in its Discount Commitment Plan (DCP). 
 
 

CBT proposes changes to the language in Section 7.4.4 in order to clarify  
 
language regarding minimum periods for Voice Grade, DS1, DS3, and OC services.   
 
CBT is not making any changes to the minimum periods for these services. 
 
 

CBT also proposes changes to update its DCP language to base commitment level  
 
on the number of circuits rather than channel terminations terminology.  CBT has  
 
grandfathered its existing channel termination regulations as of the end of  November 30,  
 
2004.  Therefore, there will be no change to customers under a currently in-effect DCP.   
 
CBT has included updated DCP tariff regulations, which will apply to DCP arrangements  
 
established beginning December 1, 2004.   


